Richard W. Smith, Beverly
Robertson and the Greater
Memphis Chamber invite you to

A LEGISLATIVE
RECEPTION

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 14
5-7 PM

BEALE STREET LANDING
251 RIVERSIDE DRIVE, MEMPHIS, TN 38103

Please join the Greater Memphis Chamber and friends
for a legislative reception in honor of the
Tennessee General Assembly.

To R.S.V.P. please contact Beverly Davis at
bdavis@memphischamber.com or 901.543.3547.

GREATER MEMPHIS CHAMBER




